



2019 Border Patrol Foundation Manny Alvarez Memorial 5k Run/Walk November 9, 2019 Ed Hooper Park, Casa Grande, Arizona

Sponsorship Opportunities

For all sponsorships and event questions contact BPF Executive Director Shannon Staples at Shannon.staples@borderpatrolfoundation.org or call 520-705-1053

Platinum Level Sponsor: \$2,500

10' x 10' Space, One table and two chairs provided (if needed).

Online listing on all social media advertisements

Signage at the event*

Option to provide company material/gift items in all race bags

Verbal recognition during event

Support listing on all marketing materials

Mention in all written press releases regarding event

Prominent placement of logo on back of race shirt

Four (4) race shirts

Gold Level Sponsor: \$1,000

10' x 10' Space, One table and two chairs provided (if needed).

Online listing on all social media advertisements

Signage at the event*

Option to provide company material/qift items in all race bags

Verbal recognition during event

Placement of logo on back of race shirt

Two (2) race shirts

Silver Level Sponsor: \$500

10' x 10' Space, One table and two chairs provided (if needed).
Online listing on all social media advertisements
Signage at the event*
Option to provide company material/gift items in all race bags
Two (2) race shirts

Bronze Level Sponsor: \$300

10' x 10' Space, One table and two chairs provided (if needed).
Online listing on all social media advertisements
Signage at the event*
Option to provide company material/gift items in all race bags
One (1) race shirt



10' x 10' Space, One table and two chairs provided (if needed).

Online listing on all social media advertisements

Signage at the event*

One (1) race shirt



*Please note that all sponsors must provide their own signage at the event. If you would like race staff to display your sign for you please have it to us no later than 48 hours prior to the event. ALSO, sponsors must provide their own information to be placed in the race bags. Items must be received no later than November 1, 2019.

Payment:

Cash, money order, check, and credit cards are accepted. There will be a \$25 fee for all returned checks.

Make checks payable to Border Patrol Foundation.

Please write in the memo of the check: "MA-CG Memorial Run"

Payments can be mailed to BPF PO Box 15851 Arlington, VA 22215

For questions please email shannon.staples@borderpatrolfoundation.org

Sponsors/Vendors agree to release Border Patrol Foundation from any loss, damage or injury resulting in participation at this event. Vendors shall also indemnify and hold harmless Border Patrol Foundation from any and all claims, damages, losses, injuries, and all liabilities of any nature whatsoever including, but not limited to attorney's fees and legal expenses, resulting or arising in connection with the vendors activities, regardless of any fault or negligence on the part of Border Patrol Foundation, its employees, volunteers and events, including the Manuel Alvarez Memorial 5k run/walk.

Honoring the memory. Serving the families.

The Border Patrol Foundation is a national non-profit organization providing immediate financial assistance to the families of the fallen U.S. Border Patrol Agents killed in the line of duty. The mission and objectives also support emergency services for active duty USBP personnel for on and off duty deaths, injuries, illnesses, family medical emergencies and children's scholarships.

Agent Alvarez was killed in a motorcycle accident on August 11, 2016, while performing his duties on the Tohono O'odham Indian Reservation. He and another agent were conducting dirt bike patrol of the rugged land when their motorcycles collided, causing Agent Alvarez to suffer fatal injuries.

Agent Alvarez had served with the United States Border Patrol for 13 years and is survived by his wife, four children, his parents, and his two sisters.

Please join us in honoring Manny and all others that have paid the ultimate sacrifice protecting our nations borders. Funds raised during this event will benefit BPF Family Services Programs.



For all information regarding the event please contact BPF Executive Director, Shannon Staples
Shannon.staples@borderpatrolfoundation.org
520-705-1053